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Document No. 4983
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
CHAPTER 13
Statutory Authority: 1976 Code Chapter 55 of Title 33 Code

102‑1. Fees to Accompany Request for Confirmation of Solicitation Exemption.

Synopsis:

The Office of the Attorney General proposes to repeal a Regulation related to the Division of Public Charities which is no longer part of the Attorney General’s Office. Act No. 368 of 1998 devolved the duties, functions, and responsibilities of the Public Charities Section of the Attorney General’s Office upon the Secretary of State’s Office on July 1, 1998. The Public Charities Division has remained with the Secretary of State’s Office since that time. The proposed regulation will repeal Regulation 102‑1, Fees to Accompany Request for Confirmation of Solicitation Exemption. The publication date of the Notice of Drafting was June 26, 2020.

Instructions:

The following section of Chapter 102 is to be repealed as provided below. 

Text:

102‑1. Repealed.

Fiscal Impact Statement:

There will be no increased costs to the State or its political subdivisions.

Statement of Rationale:

The regulation is being amended to repeal this regulations related to the Division of Public Charities. The repeal is to delete this regulation because it is part of the Attorney General ‑ Division of Public Charities Chapter, and this Division is no longer part of the Attorney General’s Office. 
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